

EMS Information Bulletin 2019-06

DATE:

October 2, 2019

SUBJECT:

Trauma Center Updates

TO:

Pennsylvania Emergency Medical Services Agencies

FROM:

Dylan Ferguson, Director

Bureau of Emergency Medical Services

PA Department of Health

(717) 787-8740

The Bureau of EMS (Bureau) received notice from the Pennsylvania Trauma Systems Foundation that effective Nov. 1, 2019, St. Luke's University Health Network – St. Luke's Hospital Monroe Campus, located in Stroudsburg will become an accredited Level IV trauma center.

The Bureau congratulates St. Luke's Monroe on this accreditation, and thanks them for their dedication to the health of Pennsylvania's citizens.

If you should have any questions, please contact your regional EMS council.